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The referendum question on the ballot on November 5, 2024 is asking whether to increase the Public
Safety Sales Tax a quarter of a cent. Currently, it is 25 CENTS for every $100 spent, if the referendum

passes, it would be 50 CENTS for every $100 dollars spent in Champaign County. 
The referendum question will be on your ballot November 5th.

The Champaign County Veterans’ Assistance Commission is a resource for the
nearly 10,000 veterans in Champaign County. By increasing the Public Safety Sales

Tax, the County can provide additional funding to the Commission and our Veterans.

For more information visit
champaigncountyil.gov
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This information is provided to disseminate factual information relative to the proposition
appearing on the ballot. This is not provided to urge any elector to vote for or against any

candidate or proposition.

The Public Safety Sales Tax 
DOES NOT apply to groceries,

titled or registered property (e.g.
cars, trucks, farm equipment,
boats, motorcycles, trailers),

prescription and non-prescription
medicines, medical appliances,

and insulin.
*This statement is a generalization of

complicated Illinois tax law.


